SAUGATIONGI'VE MISLOWIE

Tor the chille raining. Historical Society to meet Sept. 13

The Saugatuck-Douglas Historical Society will hold its September meeting at 7:30 p.m. Wednesday, Sept. 15, at All Saints Episcopal invention of photography, with a program presented by Jean photographs, as well as pictures taken by Herman C. Simonson. Town shown. All are welcome to enjoy this evening of photographic history. RECORD 9/7/9

> Volume Two, No. 10 September, 1989

SEPTEMBER MEETING

Wednesday, September 13, 1989 7:30 P.M. All-Saints Episcopal Church Saugatuck

Our program for September will celebrate the 150th anniversary of photography. The program will be presented by Jean Simonson, a descendant of H. C. Simonson, whose career in photography began in Saugatuck just after the turn of the century. Of H. C. Simonson's work, Jim Sheridan said "His collection of pictures, today, have allowed us to retain an historic heritage of inestimable value." The display material will include Simonson's work as well as post cards from the collections of Kit Lane and Chuck Lorenz. There will also be original glass slides from the collection of Rollie Peterson and an album of reprints owned by Art Tillson, showing mostly water craft.

NEW MEMBERS

Welcome to these new members: John and Inge Nimrod, Steve and Tanya Sheridan, Mr. & Mrs. Robert Fagan, Mrs. Myrtle Atwood, Mr. & Mrs. John Olsen and Mrs. Katherine Krause.

PICNIC

Our August meeting hosted by the Langhorsts was our second annual successful picnic. Good food, good food, good food and lots of good friends and conversation. It was nice to see Jane and Bill Underwood from Chicago in attendance.

DUES

This will be the last issue of the Newsletter you will receive if your dues are not current. Send your check to the Society or bring your check to the September meeting. .